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Subject: Fire prevention visits and smoke alarms 
 
 
Firefighters from the Intermunicipal Fire Department of Deux-Montagnes / Sainte-
Marthe-sur-le-Lac will conduct preventive visits to residential homes areas during 
2017. 
 
The Residential Visits Program was developed in accordance with the direction of the 
Quebec Ministry of Public Safety. It is designed to ensure that every home is equipped 
with a functional smoke alarm per floor in order to quickly prevent the occupants in 
case of fire emergency. 
 
This program helps raise public awareness of fire prevention. These visits will be 
conducted from Monday to Friday between 9 am and 5 pm as well as Saturdays from 9 
am to 4 pm. 
 
Firefighters will leave an information flyer at the doors of the homes of absent citizens. 
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